
Other types of financial gifts to consider include: 

Memorial or Honorary gifts, to pay tribute to a friend or family member in 
lieu of other gifts. When you make such a caring donation we provide you with an 
acknowledgment letter for tax purposes and send the honoree or family member 
of the deceased notification of your gift and generosity. 

Employee Giving Campaigns in your workplace. You can designate Prudence 
Crandall Center as the recipient of your United Way contribution or other 
employee giving campaign. Matching gift programs are also available as a part of 
many companies’ benefits. It is a way in which your charitable contribution will 
go further. Some companies will even match your volunteer hours. Ask your 
Human Resources representative for the necessary paperwork or instructions to 
apply online. 

Sponsorships can be made to a specific event. It is a great way to support our 
programs and receive recognition for your good works in the community. 
Sponsorships are available at several different levels, including program ads and 
in-kind donations. 

Stocks and securities may be donated through your Broker or Financial 
Planner. Please contact Carolyn Jasper, Development Director at (860) 225-5187 
ext. 18 or cjasper@prudencecrandall.org before you transfer stock so that we may 
establish the value of your gift for tax purposes and ensure the security of your 
gift. 

Leave a legacy by making a bequest in your will to Prudence Crandall Center. 
These donations help sustain our organization and provide savings in state and 
federal death taxes. Such gifts can be made by designating a specific amount or a 
percentage of your total assets. 

Pledging a recurring annual gift helps supports our annual program costs and 
allows us to better plan for our future. Find out more about how you can become 
involved in our Bright Futures Campaign. 
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